
P.O. Box 1239 Paris,Tennessee 38242 (901)644-9455 

JStar Broadcasting 

March 21, 1981 

Kermit teary 
Rt. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Kermit, 

It is always a pleasure for us to verify distant reception of 
our station. From the information supplied, I can verify that 
you heard our station last Saturday afternoon. ""ost of the 
information was correct. The name of our corporation is J Star - 
Broadcasting Company, and the announcer on duty at the time was 
Teri Hammons. 

We are a directional station, but as you can see from the enclosed 
coverage map, you are not in a direct lobe. We are a new station, 
Navin- begun operation less than a year ago, May 9, 198m. 

We expect to file an application with the FCC within the next 
few weeks for 5,000 watts and anticipate seekinr- full-time 
approval in about three years. Once this is accomplished you 
mi -ht be able to hear us more regularly. However, there is 

another day=timer on our frequency in Danville, Kentucky that 
should limit our distant reception. We have heard from other 
DXer's, primarily in a straight line with you. 

Sincerely, 

Barry Crowe, General Manager 


